
From: Katie Marsico
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: E-mail from Draft Permits at Public Notice Webpage
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 6:13:59 PM

RE:  Permit # 5264-W

The Buffalo River and its tributaries are Arkansas treasures and should be protected 
as such.  It seems apparent that the previous permit should have undergone further 
scrutiny.  Please do not let this hog farm continue to pollute our river system.

Sincerely,

Katie Marsico
Resident of Craighead County
Lover (and tax payer) of The Natural State
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